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Pulse4Life HomeClinic Return/Money Back Guarantee Policy: 
 30 Day Money Back Guarantee 

 30 days from delivery acceptance from carrier. 

 Customer must notify PFL by phone or email 30 days from delivery, or sooner if 

they would like to use our Return/Money Back Guarantee.  

 Customer must use original packaging to return product.  

 The machine, power cord, loop and therapy matt attachments must be returned in 

“like new” condition. (Scratches, rips, tears, abuse, stains, or missing items are 

subject to fees and charges and will be charged to the Return Invoice) 

 Any repairs or replacements will be charged toward the Return Invoice.  

 A 15% restocking fee will be charged to the Return Invoice.  

 The customer is responsible for packing, shipping and insuring of all components 

back to the manufacturer. Please send signature required to prove delivery. Lost, 

damaged, or stolen shipments are the responsibility of the shipper/customer and 

the Return/Money Back Guarantee will be voided. 

 Upon receipt of returned unit, an inspection and verification from home office 

will be completed, a Return Invoice will be created and itemized.  

 Funds will be sent out on the next bi-monthly pay cycle. 

 P4L does not guarantee results of any kind. There are no time extensions to this 

policy.  

 

Note to the consumer: 

A 30 day Return/Money Back Guarantee is extended to our customers. We understand 

there are less than credible companies doing business that makes us require a return 

policy. Please make sure you completely understand the equipment function, safety, and 

exhaust all efforts to do so with our training team. There is no “magic bullet” to 

improving health but our P4LHomeClinic is able to penetrate every cell in the body. We 

look forward to working with you in the future.  

 


